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Big News for Little People April 2024 

We are working on sign 
language more often, and in 
April we are going to start 
branching out and trying some 
fun new words: 
 Flower 
 Rain 
 Hat 

Ms Mesa, Ms Averi, Ms 
Sarah, Ms Ella 

With the weather getting warmer we are starting to go 
outside more often, and going outside means more time in the 
sun! So, please bring sunscreen or a hat for your child. 
Sunscreen forms are stapled to the back of this newsletter. 

Outside 

Toddlers are doing conferences April 9-11. Please sign up on 
the bulletin board if you would like to mee with Ms Mesa. 
They are not mandatory. 

Conferences 

Dates to Remember 
April 8-16—Scholastic Book Fair 
April 9-11—Parent Conferences 
 

Sign Language 


